
               

 

BEVERLEY HIGH SCHOOL 
 

Headteacher: Ms Sharon Japp, BA, MEd, NPQH 
  
 

Norwood, Beverley, East Yorkshire, HU17 9EX                   Email: office@beverleyhigh.net  
Tel: (01482) 881658    Website: www.beverleyhigh.net  
 
 

 
 

March 2024 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

 

Comic Relief is a major charity based in the UK which strives to create a just world, 

free from poverty.  They raise money through two big fundraising campaigns; Red 

Nose Day and Sport Relief. All the money raised by the public is spent by Comic Relief 

to help disadvantaged people in the UK and the world’s poorest communities. 

 

This year our school is supporting Red Nose Day by holding a non-uniform day on 

Friday 15th March 2024. The charge for this will be £1.00. 

 

We would kindly request that items of clothing worn are suitable for a day at school 

and that no sleepwear, visible underwear, crop-tops, shorts, very short skirts, extremes 

of hair colour and facial piercings are evident on this day. Normal school rules apply 

regarding makeup, jewellery and nail varnish. 

 

We thank you for your support. 

 

Yours sincerely 
 
S Brownell 

 

Miss S Brownell 

Assistant Headteacher  


